Jaiswal, Anjali

From: Bill Hereth [bhereth@waterboards.ca.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2005 2:50 PM
To: jendicott@aei-casc.com; marne.settera@ca.ngb.army.mil; kbusby@calpoly.edu;

k_mccune@ci.lompoc.ca.us; s_lawson@cilompoc.ca.us; carln@ci.salinas.ca.us;
shealy@ci.santa-cruz.ca.us; spalmisano@ci.watsonville.ca.us; daston@co.santa-
barbara.ca.us; jfalcone@co.slo.ca.us; jgregg@coastal.ca.gov; rclark@coastal.ca.gov;
tcdoan@coastalws.org; mdolinger@earthlink.net; howard@fuscoe.com;
joleinick@hmcarchitects.com; layne@lawyersforcleanwater;
layne@lawyersforcleanwater.com; cove@matsonbritton.com; gjgrimm@mindspring.com;
bhovver@monitoringnetwork.org; chieko.nguyen@monterey.army.mil; bobj@mrwpca.com;
Chris.Coburn@noaa.gov; Jaiswal, Anjali; Beckman, David; dgildor@nrdc.org;
stevens@nuclearwhales.com; snewkirk@oceanconservancy.org; cenwtr@pacbell.net;
gumtree@pacbell.net; DEsperanza@prcity.com; kgaffney@psinet.com;
nrashedi@psomas.com; robertm@quadknopf.com; ccrowe@rb5.swrcb.ca.gov;
shardgrave@rbf.com; drew@sbck.org; kira@sbck.org; exec@seaotters.org;
cleanwater@sfo.com; gmaijala@slocoe.org; joseph.jaramillo@ucop.edu; blunk@ucsc.edu;
Autumn_McKee@URSCorp.com; james_diven@URSCorp.com; yarroyo@valleywater.org;
Alex Mayer; Carol Hewitt; Kimberly Gonzalez; Lori Okun; Roger Briggs

Cc: Donette Dunaway

Subject: Phase 1l Monterey Regional SWMP public notice

To Interested Parties:

A Storm Water Management Program (SWMP) to comply with the General Permit for the
Discharge of Storm Water from Small Municipal Separate Storm Sewer Systems (Small MS4
Permit) was submitted by the Monterey City and County and other permittees. The SWMP
describes the program to be implemented in the Monterey region.

The SWMP has been reviewed by Regional Water Quality Control Board (Regional Water Board)
staff and is anticipated to meet the Maximum Extent Practicable (MEP) standard. The SWMP
will be available for public review on the State Water Resources Control Board's (State
Water Board) website at http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/stormwtr/sm municipal swmp.html. It
will remain there for at least 30 days, during which, a member of the public can request a
public hearing by the Regional Water Board. Request for public hearings must be made in
writing to the appropriate Regional Water Board and be received in that office by 5:00
p.m. on December 16, 2005 and must contain a summary of the reason or reasons the hearing
is being requested.

If there are no requests for a public hearing, the permit coverage under the Small MS4
Permit for Monterey, et al. will commence on December 17, 2005.

If you have questions concerning the SWMP, please contact Donette Dunaway at (805)
549-3698 or by email at ddunawaylwaterboards.ca.gov. If you are unable to download the
SWMP, send a reply to this email to make alternative arrangements.

Bill Hereth, P.E.
Division of Water Quality
Municipal Stormwater Unit



